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Charlie Dissell

From: Nick Bruck <nickb@dcigroup-us.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 25, 2020 10:53 AM
To: Charlie Dissell
Cc: Justin Page; Chris Conn; Megan Andrew (megana@warrencountyia.org)
Subject: WCJC Weekly Update Week of June 29th

Charlie: 
Next week will likely be a 4 day week with the July 4th holiday being celebrated on Friday the 3rd by most. 
 
There will be an uptick in deliveries starting next week as well as an uptick in workers onsite. The mason will be 
mobilizing and the electrical contractor will be onsite working in the basement. Foundation work will continue.  
 

 
 N i c k  B r u c k  

S e n i o r  P r o j e c t  M a n a g e r  
2 2 0  S E  6 t h  S t r e e t  -  S u i t e  2 0 0  

D e s  M o i n e s ,  I A  5 0 3 0 9  

C  5 1 5 - 2 0 2 - 3 3 9 4  |  W  5 1 5 - 2 4 4 - 5 0 4 3  

 

   


